
From the Principal 

To all the staff, thank you for your commitment and  

dedication to ensure the students at OGPS are provided an 

educational setting that is enjoyable, challenging and  

rewarding. 

To all the students, congratulations on the terrific approach 

you have towards being a part of OGPS and in your learning. 

Our school is very proud of the efforts you all make. 

To our school families and community members, thank you 

for the numerous contributions you have made in the school 

and your child’s learning. We look forward to being with you 

again in 2022, and best wishes for our families and children 

who are transitioning to high school or leaving our school. 

We wish everyone a happy and safe Christmas period and 

holiday period and the school looks forward to seeing you 

again in 2022. 

P&C 

Thank you to our school P&C members for your contributions 

to our school this year whether that be fundraising;  

supporting classrooms; planning, or helping out at key events 

throughout the year. 

School Board 

Thank you to our School Board for the continuing work and 

governance that is provided for our school strategic develop-

ment and direction for the future. The contributions by each 

member have been significant in the continuing development 

of our school and we look forward to 2022. 

Volunteers 

There are many volunteers in our school and this helps make 

OGPS the great school it is. The time and efforts given by our 

many volunteers is greatly appreciated and this makes a huge  

contribution towards the school’s programs. 

Last Day of School 

Thursday 16th December is the last day of school. At 2.40pm 

there will be the ringing of the bell for our Graduating  

students on the bottom oval, parents are very welcome to 

join us. Students are welcome to wear casual dress on Thurs-

day, however Year 6 students are required to bring their 

graduation shirt for the Ringing of the Bell 

2022 Class Lists 

The class lists for 2022 will be posted on the classroom doors 

on the first school day for 2022. 

 

From the School 

2022 Elected Student Councillors 

All Parents should be extremely proud of the students who 

presented their speeches to their peers for election for  

Student Leaders for 2022. The Electoral Commission conduct-

ed our annual student councillor and sports captain faction 

elections. Unfortunately there are only so many elected  

councillors for the positions. While I realise there will be  

disappointment all nominees should be encourage and 

praised for their efforts. 

The final results are as followed given by the electoral com-

mission. 

Electoral Commission Results as voted by students and staff 

at Orange Grove Primary School 

School Captains – Shane Q & Max T 

Councillors – Braden B & Asmaul A 

Bickley Faction – Shane Q 

Mason Faction – Aryan S 

Ellis Faction – Max T 

Arts Captain – Seth D 

Congratulations to those elected students who will represent 

Orange Grove PS in their designated roles for 2022. Parent 

and Student support would be greatly appreciated. 

2022 Book List Requirements 

Any Book List Requirements orders now are to be placed via 

Ziggies either online or instore. Please see the office if you 

haven’t received a copy for your child. 

On our 2022 Book List Requirements you will notice new con-

tributions as follows: 

• Sound Waves Book Contributions per student (PP—Yr 6) 

• iMaths Book Contribution per student (Yr 1-6) 
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Please note: Each book is valued at approximately $18, how-

ever we are only asking for a $10 contribution for each book. 

You can pay this amount either to Ziggies or directly to the 

school via EFT (or cash). 

Year 6 Graduation Presentation 

On Monday 13 December we will be celebrating the gradua-

tion of our current Year 6 students. The presentation will be 

gin at 9am in the CAVE. We hope to see all the families of our 

graduating students in attendance. 

End of Year Concert 

Our End of Year Concert in on Tuesday 14 December from 

6.30pm. Please ensure students are at their classrooms be-

tween 6.10-6.20pm to prepare for their performances. Pro-

grams will be sent home with students by the end of this 

week. 

Waterslide Incursion Form 

Permission Forms have been sent home with students for the 

Waterslide Reward Day on Wednesday 15 December. Please 

ensure these are returned to the office. 

P&C Christmas Raffle 

The P&C have organised a fantastic raffle to be drawn at our 

End of Year Concert on Tuesday 14 December. There are ex-

tra raffle tickets available at the office 
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Event Calendar 

Date Event 

Friday 10 December Year 6 Graduation Excursion 

Monday 13 December 9.00am: Year 6 Graduation Presentation 

Tuesday 14 December 6.30pm: End of Year Concert 

Wednesday 15 December Reward Day 

Thursday 16 December 2.40pm: Year 6 Final Ringing of the Bell 

Our Containers for Change QR Code 



Congratulations to the following students who recently received certificates 
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CONGRATULATIONS 

Week 5 

Honour 

Certificates 

Casey F. 

Eve U. 

Jeremiah J. 

Tai B. 

Abhijot S. 

Sophie K. 

Arianne T. 

Mitchell B. 

Sahibjeet D. 

Alison F. 

Values 

Certificate 
Em-Jae M. 

Mathletes of 

the Week 

Jnr: Charlie C. 

Snr: Alison F. 

Aspirant Student Leader Speeches 



ORANGE GROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
2022 TERM ONE PLANNER - PARENTS 

 
 

 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

   Chaplain Chaplain 

1 

31 January 1 February 2 February  3 February  4 February  

Students return to 
school 

 
Kindy Students begin 

school 
 

8.45am: Student Leader 
Assembly 

2 

7 February 8 February 9 February  10 February  11 February 

    Timestables Day 

3 

14 February 15 February 16 February  17 February  18 February  

  Newsletter  

8.45am: Year 5/6 
Assembly 

Snake Bite Incursion 

4 

21 February 22 February 23 February  24 February  25 February 

 
6.00pm: School Board 

Meeting 
   

5 

28 February 1 March 2 March  3 March  4 March  

    

8.45am: Year 4/5 
Assembly 

Halogen Conference for 
Student Leaders 

6 

7 March 8 March 9 March  10 March  11 March 

Labour Day  Newsletter  Picnic on the Green 

7 

14 March 15 March 16 March  17 March  18 March  

Harmony Week Monday 14 March – Sunday 22 March 

Interm Swimming Monday 14 March – Friday 25 March 

    

8.45am: Year 2/3 
Assembly 

Harmony Day Parade 

8 

21 March 22 March 23 March  24 March  25 March 

Interm Swimming Monday 14 March – Friday 25 March 

    Ride to School Day 

9 

28 March 29 March 30 March  31 March  1 April  

  Newsletter School Photos 
8:45am: Year 2/3 

Assembly 

10 

4 April 5 April 6 April  7 April  9 April 

   

Easter Hat Parade 

P&C Hot Cross Bun 
Drive 

 

 
Kindergarten Days  
Wed/Thur – Even weeks 
Wed/Thurs/Fri – Odd weeks 

 


